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Hi  Racketeers and thanks for the download. 
Following overwhelming applause and support, your info sheet from Gringo Wilson is back.
This week includes a few chances for you to help your favourite club.  Read on.

Tennis
It’s been a good week for tennis.
Saturday club afternoon was well attended, and some really good quality tennis resulted. Followed by a visit to The Sportsman’s for refreshing drinks, charmingly served at our table, and a chance to watch some cricket. Brilliant stuff. We would welcome more of you, especially ladies.  It can get a bit lonely for Jane. Starts at 1pm

Maddie Ramsay’s fun activities sessions are really hitting the mark and it’s fantastic to see so many kids back on the courts having an active and directed fun- time.

There are morning mixed tennis groups playing on Mondays & Wednesdays(contact Granville Thomas), and Fridays, (contact Jane Comyns), Usually starting at 9.30. 
Mens team training sessions continue on Monday nights (contact Andy Lloyd) and soon there will be a return of the round robin singles event,
This week the ladies’ team will be taking on Bovey Tracey. If you would like to be part of the team for future training, practice, matches etc then please contact Kate Hooper.
Contact numbers can be accessed via the club website.
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Your help in the following areas would be fabbo:
· Always re-lock the padlocks when you leave.
· Someone with a van and or trailer who could take old netting, padding materials and double-glazing units (don’t ask!) to the local tip.
· Volunteers to do some weeding and pruning around the courts, especially court 4.
· And everyone can help by keeping the pavilion clean and tidy. When you have a moment to spare, put the vacuum cleaner around or wipe down the counters or any other useful thing. Remember, we do not have the luxury of a hired cleaner so it’s down to us.


Squash/Racketball
Welcome back. Let’s see even more of you on the courts. Don’t forget to share any great coaching or playing tips. Curtis will soon have some great stuff out online.
Richard is giving serious thoughts to Saturday juniors and as soon as possible, details will be available here.
No news on the changing rooms or showers yet.

Cricket
As mentioned earlier, cricket has restarted. There are plenty of opportunities for new members to get involved.  Why not add a new sport to your activities? Interested? Then come along on a Saturday afternoon and speak to Barry or one of the team to find out more. Alternatively attend a practice night on Wednesdays starting at 6pm. Junior practice nights are Fridays starting at 6pm.

Miscellaneous stuff
If you have any events, news, tips, photos etc that you would like to share with your fellow racketeers then please send it on to me, Gringo Wilson via: 
Kerswell24@virginmedia.com

And, football resumes in September. Yay!!!
Your Recreational Trust – a great place to be.
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